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MEMORANDUM FOR: L

- L/PDR,Oglesby,Ill.
| I&E

I&C' Systems Branch
TERA
A. Bournia, LWR #3/DPM

FROM: 0. Parr, Chief, Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3, DPM

SUBJECT: EI&C DRAWINGS - LA SALLE COUNTY STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2

By letter, dated September 20, 1978, Commonwealth Edison Company I

transmitted Amendment No. 38 to the La Salle County Station, Units 1
and 2 Final Safety Analysis Report. Amendment No. 38 contained
Electrical Instrumentation and Control Drawings (Part A & B)
tabulated in FSAR Section 1.7. These drawings are to replace the
ones which were transmitted by Commonwealth Edison Company letter,
dated April 1,1977, and are now in your possession. The applicant
has requested the return of the original drawings.

Please return the drawings transmitted by the applicant on April 1,
1977. They should be returned to Madelyn M. Rushbrook of my staff
by November 1,1978. Her mail stop is 128 Phillips and .she can be
reached on 492-7896.
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OlanD.Parrbief'

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Project Management
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HEMORANDUM FOR: REG FILES
NRC PDR
L/PDR, Oglesby. Ill.
I&E
I&C Systems Branch
TERA
A. Bournia, LWR f3/DPM

FROM: 0. Parr, Chief. Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3, DPM

SUBJECT: EI&C DRAWINGS - LA SALLE COUNTY STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2

By letter, dated September 20, 1978, Commonwealth Edison Company
transmitted Amendment No. 38 to the La Salle County Station, Units 1
and 2 Final Safety Analysis Report. Amendment No. 38 contained
Electrical Instrumentation and Control Drawings (Part A & B)
tabulated in FSAR Section 1.7. These drawings are to replace the
ones which were transmitted by Commonwealth Edison Company letter,
dated April 1, 1977, and are now in your possession. The applicant
has requested the return of the original drawings.

Please return the drawings transmitted by the applicant on April 1,
1977. They should be returned to Madelyn M. Rushbrook of my staff
by November 1,1978. Her mail stop is 128 Phillips and she can be
reached on 492-7896.

O. ginal Slgned tiXOri
1 Parr. . ...-.-

Olan D. Parr, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Project Management
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